
Picture for North Carolina Getting Brighter! 
 

We are continuing to monitor the impacts of COVID-19 and are pleased to 
share some positive news, as North Carolina is progressing faster than 
originally expected. A couple of weeks ago, the estimated date for peak 
resource use was April 28, however, it is now April 15 (13 days sooner). 
Also, the peak count of daily deaths has dropped significantly to under 25, 
and is expected to occur mid-April as well. See graphs below. For 
additional information, please visit:  
https://covid19.healthdata.org/united-states-of-america/north-carolina

 

 
As of 2 Weeks Ago  

Peak resource use on April 28, 2020 
Resources needed for COVID patients on peak date 

 

Resources needed for COVID-19 patients on peak date 

All beds needed  8,277 beds   ICU beds needed 825beds 

All beds available 7,125beds  ICU beds available 567beds  

Bed Shortage  1,152 beds   ICU Bed Shortage 258 beds 

 

 

 

 

 

https://covid19.healthdata.org/united-states-of-america/north-carolina


 

As of Today 

Hospital resource use 

5 days until peak resource use on April 15, 2020 

 

Resources needed for COVID-19 patients on peak date 

All beds needed  1,361beds   ICU beds needed 258beds 

All beds available 7,125beds  ICU beds available 567beds  

Bed Shortage  0 beds   ICU Bed Shortage 0 beds 

As of 2 Weeks Ago 
Deaths per day 

2,214COVID-19 deaths projected on April 28, 2020 

 

 

As of Today: Less than 25 occurring mid-April! 

 

 


